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Brothers and sisters, 

 

We are so proud to work together with so many wonderful, faithful, loving and kind people in our west 

region. 

 

The faithfulness of our members is demonstrated on a weekly basis as we all strive to make Heavenly 

Parent's Holy Community. 

 

The reports I hear from each church and from individual members across the west are always inspiring 

and hopeful. 

 

Yes, we have our challenges and difficulties to overcome but we support our True Mother at this time and 

we support each other to live the life of faith that makes God proud. 

 

God Bless, 

 

Kevin and Masako Thompson 

 

 

 


